
 590 

Nwabuisi 

I sent you an email on  

the 26/07/2017 and I was wondering if there was any update it had an 

attached  

document 

which asked for some information. 

Regards 

Lorraine 

Cordell 

 

 

From: 

Lemmy Nwabuisi  

[mailto:Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk]  

Sent: 

28 July 2017 13:53 

To: 

Lorraine Cordell 

Subject: 

RE: Simon Cordell Notice of  

Seeking Possession [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

Classification:  

OFFICIAL 

Dear  

Ms Cordell, 

I am  

unable to respond to your letter or make any further comments with 

regards to  

the Notice of Seeking 

Possession as the council is due to issue possession  

proceedings against Mr Cordell. If Mr Cordell wants to 

challenge the notice then  

he can do so in court once we issue proceedings. 

Kind  

Regards 

Lemmy  

Nwabuisi 

Anti‐Social Behaviour Team 

Community Safety Unit 
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